Building and Needs Assessment Committee

RECEIVED

NOV 28 2006

TOWN CLERK

Minutes of Meeting held at Town Hall 10 November 2006

Present: George Moe (Chairman)

Drew Brown Tom Flyn

Absent: David W. Rego

The Chairman called to meeting to order at 2.00 pm. Also present were the Town Administrator, the Fire Chief with members of his staff, the Building Inspector, and the architects for the new fire station.

The meeting engaged in an exchange of views on some outstanding technical issues, including the non-skid material to be used on the flooring of the apparatus room and the stone facing on the exterior of the building. The Building Inspector gave the Committee his opinion on the need to apply for a variance to secure permission for the stone facing. A variance was also needed for the height of the building.

The meeting was adjourned at 4.00pm

